
NEWSLETTER               

  12th December 2022 
Resilience Honesty Respect Responsibility Aim High Team Spirit 

Skills Builder Challenge – Staying Positive 
Create a Positivity Jar. Save an empty jar. Fill it with 'happy notes' and messages. People in your household can 

take a message from the jar when they are facing a setback. 

 

 

Ashley Action! 
7SA have started a three-week programme with MyBnk. This week, students have been looking at savings/current accounts and the 

benefits of having these. 
9JO have been learning about the ‘Eatwell’ plate. The aim of this session is for students to recognise the Eatwell Guide and to name 

some of the food in each food group. 
6th Form students have been making simple snacks as part of their Preparing for Adulthood lessons. Students could put together a 

shopping list and write a recipe for how they were going to make their snack. 
Riverside College visited 6th form students to discuss courses and apprenticeships that were available to them. They will hold their 

next open evening on Tuesday 21st March 2023 5.30pm-7.30pm. 
8MS have been creating unusual Mosaic art. Mosaic artwork is unique and once finished, the result can be extremely rewarding as 

shown by Riley and Thomas. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

           

 

 
 

Student Of The Week 
7LA    L.Finlay-Roberts 10L      No Student Of The Week 
7SA   C.Whitmarsh   10LQ   J.Churchill 
8MS  H.Bate         11RS   L.Cox 
8JF     A.Smith-Underwood  11GG  H.Corrigan 
9KD   J.King 
9JO    L.Roberts 
9AK   C.Burrows 


